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Comments: As a 50yr property owner in Tin Cup, Colorado, I want to thank the Forest Supervisor, Scott

Armentrout, for helping our area become safer from wildfire threats. The Order No. GUMG-2017-11 "Tincup

Dispersed Camping Restricted Area" has in its one year of enforcement significantly helped our surrounding

national forest in many ways. The wildfire threat has declined and the overuse &amp; forest destruction that was

occurring has started to heal. Please make this Forest Order permanent.


